IFTA L.E.C.

Law Enforcement Committee
Date: Tuesday June 12™ 2012
2:00 pm Eastern

Meeting Minutes: Andrew Markle

Attendance: Jennifer Brown, Andrew Markle, Trent Knoles, Tony Hatcher, David

Couprie, Michael Calfee, Tim Hepner, Board Representative Chuck Ulm and IFTA staff
member Debbie Meise were in attendance.

Regrets: Robert Chapple, Michael Branch, Joseph Noland, Thomas Penny, William

Haynes, Stuart Zion Board Representative

Action Item

Meeting commenced 2:00 pm

Who

Due

Status

Jennifer Brown chaired meeting
Welcome and check-in by members.
Minute were assigned to Andrew Markle.

Jennifer

Completed

May 2012 minutes: motion by Michael
Calfee to approve and Tony Hatcher 2nd. All
in favor.

Michael

Now

Approved

Board update: Chuck Ulm provided status
update to all members. Travel expenses
discussed, remains status quo for 2012 IFTA
workshop. Chuck will verify with Board
concerning additional expense
considerations for committee members.

Chuck

Next call

In Progress

M&M Blitz update: Jennifer reminded LEC
members to enter stats onto the IFTA
website ASAP and to make contact with
assigned jurisdictions for updates. Members
are asked to have stats updated and
completed no later than August 13" 2012 in
order to assist Andrew for presentation
dead line.

All members

Aug 13"
2012

In Progress

Review of Planning Agenda: a review of the
2012 IFTA workshop was conducted.

All members

Confirmed

In Progress




Michael Branch and Tim Hepner will be
added to the “As the Wheel Turns”
presentation on behalf of the LEC.

M&M presentation will be done by Andrew
Markle and David Couprie

Michael, Tim

Andrew, David

Confirmed

Confirmed

In progress

In progress

Charles Mills Award: Jennifer gave the
committee a brief overview of the
nomination guidelines indicating that
nominees need not be Enforcement
personnel to be considered for this LEC
sponsored initiative.

Committee
Members

Aug 24"
2012

In Progress

New Business: Jenifer discussed with the
members the possibility of LEC members
bringing uniforms for the Charles Mills
Award presentation. Comments from last
year were positive and LEC members are
encouraged to do the same this year.

Polo shirt with IFTA LEC logo was discussed.
Some new members would like to obtain
these shirts and some members would
require new shirts. David Couprie and Tim
Hepner volunteered to review a possible
vendor for new purchase. Jennifer Brown to
verify with previous vendor for logo set up.

LEC members’ official titles: Debbie Meise

asked the LEC members to forward official
titles to her for introduction.

Meeting adjourned at 14:55 hrs.

Committee

David, Tim &
Jenn

Committee

Next call

Next call

Next call

In progress

In progress

In progress

Next call schedule for July 10 2012 at 2:00pm Eastern time




